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In late January, HRSA announced a new Enhancing Maternal Health Initiative, which will further HRSA’s maternal health work to

address maternal mortality and maternal health disparities. The program will be operated in conjunction with state and local

health officials, community organizations, and others. HRSA believes the initiative will maximize its investment and impact in

maternal health for communities identified as “high need,” including areas in AZ, AL, GA, IL, KY, MD, MI, MO, MT, NC, OR, and

DC.
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